Schedule 1 to the Minutes of the
Public Hearing meeting of
Richmond City Council held on
Tuesday, September 3, 2024.

From: Eddie Chan <eddie.c@telus.net>
Sent: September 1, 2024 8:23 PM

To: CityClerk

Subject: 3240 No. 4 Road

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

City of Richmond Security Warning: This email was sent from an external source outside the City. Please do not click or
open attachments unless you recognize the source of this email and the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

This is Eddie Chan and | lived in 10331 Kilby Drive.

The new building will be 4 storey tall is not acceptable, it will block the air circulation and sun light.
The existing building is 2 storey and | think it is the max height it could allow near residential area.
Thanks,

Eddie Chan, CHS

EC Financial Services

210-10271 Shellbridge Way, Richmond, BC V6X 2W8
Cell: 604-889-8018

Insurance for your Needs
Investment for your Family
Planning for your Future

The contents of this communication, including any attachment(s), are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient
(or are not receiving this communication on behalf of the intended recipient), please notify the sender immediately and
delete or destroy this communication without reading it, and without making, forwarding, or retaining any copy or
record of it or its contents. Thank you. Note: We have taken precautions against viruses, but take no responsibility for
loss or damage caused by any virus present.




